
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to thank parents for their kind donations of gardening equipment for the EYFS 
department. The children in EYFS have been actively helping to tend to the garden and have 
enjoyed numerous planting opportunities.  
 
This week, Little Dragons have been learning about the lifecycle of a caterpillar. The children 
enjoyed sharing the story of ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’ and have been hunting for mini-beasts in our 
outdoor area. 
 
In the lead up to the Royal Wedding, EYFS have been excitedly preparing for the event. Both 
Reception and Little Dragons will be hosting a wedding party next week and have been busy 
writing invitations and making party decorations.  
 
All Year 1/2 children took part in a very energetic PE lesson with their teachers. The children 
completed a circuit training session outside – well done Year 1/2! One of the Year 1/2 classes took 
part in a technology lesson about flight at Westleigh High School. The children enjoyed making 
and launching their own handmade rockets.  
 
Year 3/4 have been learning about ‘Changing States’ during Science lessons. The children 
completed an experiment, which looked at turning butter into liquid. The children made some 
interesting predictions and were fascinated with their results.  
 
Year 5/6 have been reading the novel ‘Wonder’.  This has led to lots of discussion about the 
importance of being kind. The children have been carrying out ‘delightful deeds’ both in class and 
around school.  
 
Many thanks for you continued support, 
 
Miss K. Marsh 
Reception Class Teacher 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 14th May 2018 - Year 6 SATS week 
Monday, 21st May 2018 – Year 2 SATS week 
Wednesday, 23rd May 2018 – Year 3/4 Harry Potter trip parents meeting  
Monday, 11th June 2018 – Year 6 Brathay Trip 
Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Sports Day LITTLE DRAGON’S ONLY (weather permitting) details to follow 
Wednesday, 20th June 2018 – Sports Day Rec – Year 6 (weather permitting) details to follow 
 
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 11th May 2018 


